
 

 

Department of Regulatory & Economic Resources 
Product Control Section 

11805 S.W. 26 Street (Coral Way) ● Room 208 
Miami, Florida 33175-2474  

T 786 -315-2590 F 786-315-2599 
 

miamidade.gov 

 
 

 

Internet mail address: bldgdept@miamidade.gov                               Homepage: www.miamidade.gov/development 

 

 

March 18, 2022 

 

 

Ken Moore 

Quickserv Corp. 

11441 Brittmoore Pk. Dr. 

Houston, TX 77041 

 

 

Re: Follow up - Quality Assurance Audit Report for NOA(s):  21-0205.08, 21-0205.09, 21-0601.09 

 

 

Dear Mr. Moore: 

 
Thank you for your email dated March 16, 2022, which addressed our request that Quickserv Corp. to provide 
our office with its most recent Quality Assurance documentation covering the above facility. The submissions 
regarding our requests include the following: 
 

1. Copy of Certificates of Analysis / Mill Certificate of raw materials used to produce the finished NOA 

 

As a result of our review of this new information, we find Quickserv Corp. in conditional compliance with 

Miami-Dade County’s Quality Assurance requirements. Conditional compliance is a temporary status held until 

we are able to conduct a physical audit of your facility to ensure compliance with Miami-Dade County guidelines. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation and should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 
_______________________ 

Henry Castillo 

Quality Assurance Inspector 

Product Control Section 

 

 

cc: Americo Segura, M.S. – Quality Assurance Unit Supervisor 

 Helmy A. Makar, P.E., M.S. – Product Control Section Supervisor. 
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